

British
Association of
Dermatologists

White Paper team Room 601 Department of Health 79 Whitehall London SW1A 2NS

8 October 2010

Dear Sirs

The British Association of Dermatologists is delighted to submit its response to the DH consultation on 'Liberating the NHS: Regulating healthcare providers' and our completed consultation response document is attached.

In addition, we have also included a brief 'summary document' which highlights our main points pertaining to the document which we hope will make it easier for the Department to understand the issues we feel to be the most important.

We look forward to helping make this new initiative work for the benefit of patients.

Yours sincerely

Dr Stephen Jones

President

British Association of Dermatologists